LEWIS C. COX
PAUL W. EATON
CONRAD E. COFFIELD

HAROLD L HENSLEY, JR.

STUART D. SHANOR
C. D. MARTIN

HINKLE,

RICHARD A, SIMMS
DEBORAH NORWOOD*
ANDERSON CARTER, IT
STEVEN D. ARNOLD
JEFFREY L. BOWMAN
JOHN C. HARRISON

LAW OFFICES

Cox, EATON, COFFIELD & HENSLEY OlL CONSERVATION DiviSION

S00 DON GASPAR
POST OFFICE BOX 2068
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 8750l
(505} 982-4554
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DOUGLAS L. LUNSFORD JAMES BRUCE

PAUL M. BOHANNON MICHELE A. DREXLER

- ERNEST R. FINNEY, JR.* CRANFORD O. PLYLER, IIT*

J. DOUGLAS FOSTER DAVID G. REYNOLDS

T. CALDER EZZELL, JR. T. MARK TISDALE*

WILLIAM B. BURFORD* THOMAS D. HAINES, JR.*

JOHN S. NELSON THOMAS M. HNASKO

RICHARD E. OLSON MICHAEL F. MILLERICK

*NOT LICENSED IN NEW MEXICO
New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
Post Office Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Attention: Richard L. Stamets, Examiner

Re: Case No. 7894

Gentlemen:

SANTA FE

OF COUNSEL
CLARENCE E. HINKLE
ROY C. SNODGRASS, JR.
O. M. CALHOUN

W, E. BONDURANT, JR, (I913-1973)
ROBERT A. STONE (1905-1981)

ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO OFFICE
600 HINKLE BUILDING
POST OFFICE BOX 1O
{505} 622-6510
MIDLAND, TEXAS OFFICE
1000 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BUILDING
POST OFFICE BOX 3580
(915) 683-469I

AMARILLO, TEXAS OFFICE
1700 AMERICAN NATIONAL BANK BUILDING
POST OFFICE BOX 2118
{806) 372-5569

On behalf of our client, Petro-Lewis Corporation, we
respectfully request that the above-referenced case be dis-

missed or at least

ntinued indefinitely,

QQ’_"\\-&’E

in order that our

client can comply with the mandate that the Earnhardt Well

No.

Range 1 West,

Rio Arriba County,

1l located in Unit G of Section 35, Township 24 North,
be plugged and abandoned in
accordance with a Division-approved plugging program.

It is

my understanding that there are no records on file with the
Division nor are we able to locate any records in our own
after diligent search, with respect to how the well
was plugged and abandoned or indeed the exact date that it

files,

was plugged and abandoned.

We have correspondence in our

file which indicates the well was disconnected from the El1
and a field check of the well indicates
that it has been capped.

Paso system in 1969,

This well initially was drilled by Dyna Ray 0il and Gas

Company,
client,

Inc. which merged into Trans Delta,
Petro-Lewis,

and in 1980 our

bought all the stock of Trans Delta.

It is our client's intention to remove the cap of the
well and re-enter it and would respectfully request a reason-
able time in which to make necessary preparations for assertaining
the status of the well and doing whatever remedial work is

necessary.

We would expect to advise the Aztec office of the

Division of the dates that this work will be scheduled so
that a representative of the Division can be apprised of our
actions and have the opportunity to inspect if necessary.
Please advise me as to the appropriate person to contact.
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Naturally, if there are any questions or suggestions,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

OML:to

cc: Perry Pearce, Esq.
Bill Greves, Esqg.
Mr . Sam Moore

Sincerely,

.

Owen M. Lopez

.L.Q\m




